To:


Owners/Residents

Re:


Verizon FiOS
From:

Site Management / Joseph Canellas

Date:


July 21, 2010
FiOS representatives will be on site July 29, 2010 at 7 o’clock PM to outlining plans of installing FiOS technology throughout the Sterling, as well as address questions, and or concerns, regarding the installation of FiOS in the building.  The meeting will be held in the community room, and all owners and residents are encouraged to attend. 
Thank you,

Management

